Sept 2,1981e

My dear Dr Mezs

1 sm verv sorry to hear that your name was
emitted in the University of Oregon catalogues 1 had not
heard of it until I recelved your letter. Please excuse the
cetalogrer for the careles-ness,

You remember that we deeided this spring that
next year we would make another effort to send a student to
the Cultursl Swmer school in Tokyo, I think that the stud=-
ents expenses will be at least 1500,00 tut that we should
provide safeguards so that the money will go in the dire
ection for which 1t was intenBied.Also that there should be
ercaution that the student be of high morel standing,

I think a second prize of £50 anf the foreign prizes of
$100,00 and 250,00 would be alright in this lesn year,

We have two of the books you called my attent
jon to,but not the thirdyend thank you ver much for the
dealers name.

Hoping that you and lrs lez are having a
pleasant summer and tha! I shall sec you 800,
Very sincerely yours,

Gertrude Bass Werner
Peterboro,lew Hampshire,




Wotel Couraine
z'ﬁn ston
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